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October 15, 2019 

Rudolph Fontanari 
RE: Corrective Action No. 1 for MV-2019-023 
3361 E ¾ Road 
Clifton, CO 81520 
 

RE:  Western Slope Flagstone Quarry No. 2, Permit No.  M-1996-076, Corrective Action No. 1- Written 
Plan for Removal of Water Conveyance System Approved 

Dear Mr. Fontanari,  

On October 4, 2019, the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) received your 
revised written plan regarding the removal of water conveyance systems within the permit boundary.  
The written plan was required by the Mined Land Reclamation Board (“Board”) at the August 21, 2019, 
hearing.  On October 15, 2019, the Division approved the plan, which satisfies the Board’s Corrective 
Action No. 1.   

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 
80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 8183 or via email at amy.yeldell@ 
state.co.us 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Cc:     
John R Henderson 
Russ Means 
Scott Schultz 
Travis Marshall 


